
 

 

03 April 2017 

Mr Tertius Greyling  

Department of Planning and Environment  

GPO Box 39  

SYDNEY NSW 2001  

  

Your Ref: 250-09-01 Mod 5 

 

Dear Mr Greyling  

 

Proposed Modification to Development Consent 250-09-01 (Mod 5) 

Dixon Sand - Maroota 

 

I refer to your email dated 22 March 2017 in regard to the exhibition of a modification 

application for the approved extractive industry. 

 

You are advised that no objection is raised in principle to the proposed modification subject to 

an assessment being undertaken of the increased impact of the proposed extractive industry 

operations on land owners and residents in the area, including the broader area, given the 

increased time frame requested for extraction. 

 

Should you have any questions or wish to discuss the latter further please contact me at 

kmckenzie@thehills.nsw.gov.au or on 9843 0319. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Kristine McKenzie 

PRINCIPAL EXECUTIVE PLANNER 
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